
Canadian Books 

for

Nehru University

The Canadian High Commissioner,
Mr. James George, early in October, 
presented two hundred Canadian 
books to the Jawaharlal Nehru University.
The books were accepted 
by Shri G. Parathasarathi,
Vice-Chancellor of the University.

The Canadian Government had presented a 
number of books to the Indian School of 
International Studies and now that it is part of 
the Nehru University, the presentations will 
be made to the latter. It is expected that 
several hundred more books will be 
presented in the next few years.

The presentation included books on Canadian 
history, economics, politics and literature. It 
is hoped that the books will encourage a 
deeper knowledge of Canada among the 
students of Nehru University.


